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       Spring Fair
It was amazing to see 
everyone in school. Thank 
you to everyone for your 
efforts in making it such a 
success!

Attendance
Our whole school 
target is 97%
Whole school 
attendance last week 
94.5%

Nursery- 94.3%
Reception W- 88.8%
Reception G- 96.3%
Year 1C- 99%
Year 1A- 100%
Year 2G- 95.4%
Year 2W- 96.1%
Year 3C- 95.9%
Year 3S- 92%
Year 4H- 90.6%
Year 4HE- 91.2%
Year 5H- 95.2%
Year 5P-94.1%
Year 6G- 93.3%
Year 6D- 97.5%

Dates
We return to school at 

8:45 on 15th April.

There are no after 
school clubs in the first 

week.

After school clubs will 
start in the second 

week - from the 22nd 
April. All clubs take 
place at school and 
finish at 4pm. Any 
questions - send a 

dojo to Mrs Dawson.

Parents Evenings
23rd and 24th April. 
Links will be sent in 

due course

Awards
Attendance
Year 1A 100% Fancy 
Dress/own clothes/ 
Pyjama day 28.3.24
Year 6D 97.5% To be 
confirmed

Easter Raffle
Well done to Y6 for 
working so hard to sell 
tickets. Well done to the 
lucky winners!



Photo permissions reminder
We have photographers in school early next term and would like to include 

photos of as many children as possible. Please complete the photo permission 
letter which was sent home and return to your child’s class teacher. Thank you

He󰈀d 󰉃󰇵a󰇸h󰈩󰈸’󰈼 c󰈢󰈚󰈛en󰉃
We’d like to congratulate Miss Shepherd on the birth of her beautiful baby boy. Mum and 
baby are doing well and we can’t wait to meet him! 
It is always sad to say goodbye to members of our team. Mr Allen  will be leaving us to 
spend more time with his family. On behalf of the school community, past and present, I 
would like to thank Mr Allen for his time at Crosslee - working with all our children in 
Forest school, improving our outdoor environment with the tree planting event and most 
recently being a willing volunteer to have wet sponges thrown at him to raise money for 
school. We are looking forward to having him as a parent next year as his daughter joins 
our nursery and wish him well for the future.

PTA SpringFair
Crosslee families are always 

very generous with 
donations. Thanks so much 
for all you have sent in today 

ahead of the fair on 
Wednesday. We’re really 

looking forward to another 
great event!

Easter celebrations
It’s been a fabulous week with crafts, competitions and lots of fun!

Well done to prize winners - Klarissa, Taylor,Trevell and Milo.


